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From: Christa Johnson - Town Manager
To: Rebecca Markwick; Cyndie Martel; Alex Lopez-Vega
Subject: FW: A.P.N. 073-272-05
Date: Friday, April 7, 2023 12:32:41 PM


FYI and for the record


-----Original Message-----
From: Dick Bobo <dickbobo@comcast.net>
Sent: Friday, April 7, 2023 11:54 AM
To: CouncilAll <towncouncil@townofross.org>
Subject: A.P.N. 073-272-05


This is in regard to the approval request by Jeff & Cassie Shouger for the ADU at their 34 Poplar Avenue property.


I live on Redwood Drive, across the street from their property which backs onto Redwood Drive, so will be looking
at their ADU when it’s completed.


I was OK with the original design, so when I recently encountered Jeff & Cassie in front of my house as they were
going for a walk with their kids, I asked what this latest notice was about. Jeff said there were several things that the
Town wanted changed, & this hearing is about the changes that they’ve made.


I think this ADU will be a nice addition, & request that you approve the project with the requested changes having
been made. I like the idea of the gable roof which will provide more space in the ADU.


Dick Bobo
16 Redwood Drive
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